
 
 
 
The Republic of Montenegro 
Commission for Investigation of Conflict of Interests 
Mr Slobodan Lekovic, President 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Lekovic 
 
In the issue no. 137 of the magazine “Index”, published in January 2007, appeared an 
interview with Ms Vesna Medenica, currently the High State Prosecutor of the Republic 
of Montenegro.  
The interview was conducted during the visit to her family house, and is illustrated with 
plenty of personal, family and interior photographs. Among them is a clock, luxuriously 
ornamented with details of Moscow and certain precious stones. The photograph is 
accompanied by an explanation, according to which the piece is a “gift from the Russian 
state prosecutor”.  
We urge you to investigate the circumstances under which the gift was received, its 
exact current location, value, and whether it was reported to your Commission. 
Attached you will find the original of the January issue of “Index” magazine with a note 
to direct your attention to pages 40, 41, 42, 43 and 44.  
Looking forward to your official reply 
 
 
 
 
Daliborka Uljarevic 
CCE Executive Director 
 
Njegoseva 36/1, Podgorica 
Tel/Fax 081 665 112, 665 327 
 
 
 


